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Viana, Alberto

From: Johnetta G Richards <tatenda@sfsu.edu>
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 10:21 AM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: Planning Commissioners: City of Brisbane, California

Re: 25 Visitacion Street 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners of Brisbane: 
 
Good morning. 
 
I am a long-time single female resident (moved here on 9 May 1989) and have owned several single-family 
properties in this City.  I have witnessed many changes in town, and some are long overdue. 
 
As a senior citizen and African American who has witnessed/endured some traditional Brisbane ways of doing 
things, I support the development of 25 Visitacion Street. 
 
Change, which is inevitable, is needed. 
Please support this new inclusive project. 
 
Johnetta  
 
Johnetta G. Richards, Ph.D. 
Emerita 
Africana Studies Department 
San Francisco State University 
 
 
"Truth pressed to earth shall rise." - Martin Luther King, Jr. 


